FLEXIBILITY TO RESERVATION
CHANGES FOR FLIGHTS BOOKED
BETWEEN 1 APRIL 2020 -31
DECEMBER 2021

Since the spread of the coronavirus, we know your travel
plans can change anytime. To offer more flexibility to
change bookings in these unprecedented times, we have
updated our ticket change policy.
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If you have booked your flight between 1 April 2020 and 31
December 2021, you can change your travel dates with no

change fee. See the conditions to do so here.

Our Book with confidence policy is valid until 31

December 2021.
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